Give Views

Comments:

Dear Sir/Madam,

To sustain the long term growth, Hong Kong needs to maintain a healthy population structure. Increasing the birth-rate in Hong Kong is an important way to maintain healthy population. To encourage couples to give babies, giving financial incentives is a effective measure which is easy to implement, that is to increase the "Child-Allowance" significantly. This method has the lowest operation-costs. I hope the Gov. will increase the "Child-Allowance" significantly to reduce tax-burden very soon.